
 

 

  
 
 

 
Have you seen our fact sheets? 

See the ‘considerations when developing around electricity infrastructure’ section of our website 
www.ergon.com.au/referralagency 

 

 

  

14 March 2023 

 

 

 

Rockhampton Regional Council 

Attention: Duty Planner 

Via email: DutyPlanner@rrc.qld.gov.au  

 

 
cc Ergon Energy 

c/- Angela Cobcroft 

Via email: angela.cobcroft@energyq.com.au  

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
Pre-request Response Notice in accordance with Section 80 (2) of the Planning 
Act 2016 – Request for Minor Change to Development Approval D-1571/2008 –  
Material Change of Use for Educational Establishment and Public Facility 
located at 63 Glenmore Road, Park Avenue, described as Lot 341 N2124, Lot 10 
R26199, Lot 17 LN867. 
Council Ref: D-1571/2008 
Our Ref: HBD 7675726 
 
We refer to the above referenced Minor Change Request which has been referred to 

Ergon Energy in accordance with Section 80 (1) the Planning Act 2016 (the Act). 

 
In accordance with Section 80 (2) of the Act as an affected entity to the request Ergon 

has no objection to the proposed Minor Change. 

 

Should you require any further information on the above matter, please contact Scott 

Pearson on 0428 943 997 or email townplanning@ergon.com.au. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Scott Pearson 

Senior Planner 
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